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April 8, 2025 
 
N. Tucker Stuart, P.E., Operations Manager 
Baldwin County Highway Department 
22070 Hwy 59 
Robertsdale, Al 36567 
 
Dear Mr. Stuart: 
 
Please treat this letter as ECO|RESTORE’s (ER) o icial request to have the contract dated 
September 5, 2023 for Land management and Herbicide Application at the Baldwin County 
Mitigation Area (Competitive Bid #WG23-30A) extended for a period of twelve months to May 
1, 2026. Circumstances beyond our control such as weather conditions and the lack of 
adequate labor and other necessary professional services availability, as well as the 
required availability and capacity at timber mills required to perform some of the restoration, 
prevented ER from completing all of the work desired by the County during the initial 
Contract term. We believe that these conditions will be more favorable in the coming months 
and a twelve month extension will allow us to complete the full scope of activities outlined 
in the Contract.   
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter and we look forward to successfully 
completing the land management work at Baldwin County’s mitigation site. If you have 
questions, please do not hesitate to reach out. As always, we remain  
 

Very truly yours, 
ECO|RESTORE, LLC 

 
 
Brandon A. Pike 

 


